
 

November 26, 2021 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING! We hope you have a wonderful day celebrating 

all there is to be thankful for. We are thankful to each and everyone 

for their dedication and service to the Company and your customers!  

MEHMOOD CHOUDHRY: We received the 

following email from a parent in the Three 

Village School District whose children ride on 

Mehmood Choudhry’s bus: “We wanted to take a moment and acknowledge the bus driver, 

Mehmood. He is extremely careful and makes us feel safe with his driving and the way 

he looks out for the children. He is also very kind to the kids. Mehmood is responsive and 

compassionate. He has also enforced the mask rule. We know that the job is not an easy 

one at all, and it is such a good feeling to know that our kids are in great hands”. 

ASHLEY PADULA: One of our clients called to compliment Call Center Agent, Ashley Padula, the client said she was 

very nice and went out of her way to help. Another client also called to compliment Ashley stating she was kind, 

helpful, and an asset to our Company. The client also said that Ashley did not rush her and that was refreshing. 

KARL SUNDQUIST: Karl is a 

large bus driver for the 

Hauppauge School District.  He 

was honored at a Veterans Day 

Assembly and written up in the 

local school paper. “To say that 

Karl is a special bus driver is an 

understatement. He is more than 

that to his student passengers 

and their parents. He has 

become a special, trusted friend. 

With his easygoing personality and comfortable way, the children he drives know that he respects them, and they 

show him that same respect in return. On his birthday recently both students and parents alike showed their love 

and appreciation for him by giving him cards and recognizing his special day; they also remember him on all holidays. 

Karl loves doing his job. He is working through his retirement, but it doesn’t feel like work to him. He said he will 

really retire “when driving a bus turns into a job”. 

BAY SHORE-BRIGHTWATERS RESCUE AMBULANCE: They appreciated our assistance, support, and time during 

the October monthly training on school bus accidents. Their members learned so much and recognized how our staff 

was so knowledgeable and helpful.  

TRANSIT PICK: The Transit pick is scheduled to start on December 6. It is recommended that all operators have 

several picks submitted. The pick and the pick schedule are on My Parking Space and will be updated twice per day. 

“Two kinds of gratitude: the sudden kind we feel for what we 

receive; the larger kind we feel for what we give." 

Happy Thanksgiving 


